
From: Rita Turner-Sheerin <turnersheerin@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 11:53 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZAB-20-018 
 

 
To ZAB 
I  do not approve this variance as it is currently proposed 
Rita Turner-Sheerin 
2304 Vinewood 

 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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